
 
Green Valley Women Golfers 

Board Meeting – October 5, 2010 
 

Members in Attendance – Cindy Hamilton, Lynne Waslohn, Joann West, Julie  Osborn, Diane 
Thompson, Linda Brooks, Sue Teakle, Joan Mumaugh. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 2:05 p.m. by Cindy Hamilton, Captain. 
 
Minutes from September meeting were read and approved. 
 
 
Rally for the Cure  
 
Discussion was held as to whether to do Rally for the Cure again next year for the Charity tournament.  A 50/50 raffle 
was suggested as another option, but the consensus of opinion was that the Rally was very successful this year and 
required almost no effort on the part of the Women’s Group and should be considered as the charity tournament again 
next year.  It was decided to do Rally for the Cure next year on a regular play day and invite the 9ers to participate 
again. 
 
Gold Cup 
 
While we had expected to pay for half the cost of the balls this year, the Senior men took care of it, so we will provide 
the balls next year when our group hosts the tournament. 
 
October Guest Day 
 
More participants are needed for Guest day next Tuesday. 
 
Captain’s Tournament 
 
Participation was good this year and all went well. 
 
General Meeting – October 19 
 
Additional agenda items were requested by the Captain as the only real topic for discussion is election of officers for 
next year. 
 
Junior Golf 
 
We have been asked by WGANC to contribute to junior golf.  However, since we already sponsor a junior golf 
tournament, we will decline the request. 
 
Imprinted Golf Balls 
 
New golf imprinted golf balls need to be ordered if we are going to continue to use them for guest days, etc.  Many 
people do not like playing with the Calloway balls and the imprinted ones cannot be returned for credit by our 
members.  The feeling was expressed that many guests like to get imprinted balls.  It was suggested that balls with the 
imprinted Green Valley logo be used for guests and members receive credit in the pro shop.  It was decided to bring 
this issue up at the general meeting for feedback from other members. 
 
Shirley Walp Ace of Aces  
 
There was discussion about dropping “Shirley Walp” from the Aces of Aces tournament name.  Several of our 
members wish to continue to honor her as the first Green Valley women’s champion.  A suggestion was made to name 
the Club Championship after her.  It was decided to bring this matter before the membership at the general meeting. 
 
Home and Home 
 
Green Valley will host one home and home next year on August 23 and invite all five clubs. 
 



Team Play Clothes 
 
Team play clothes will be in the pro shop within the next week for selection.  There should be sample sizes as well. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 3:00 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Lynne Waslohn, Secretary 
 
 
 


